
Holiday Ticket Sale for 2023 KitchenAid Senior PGA
Championship

Limited time offer on Championship Grounds Ticket Package purchases
from Nov. 21 to Dec. 31 for first Major Championship to be held at PGA

Frisco, May 24-28, 2023

CLICK HERE for press kit

Frisco, Texas (November 21, 2022)  — The PGA of America is in the holiday spirit,
announcing today that Championship Grounds Ticket Packages for the 2023
KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship will be sold at a special holiday offer of 10% off
until Dec. 31, 2022. The 2023 KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship will be the first
Major Championship to be played at PGA Frisco, the new home of the PGA of America
and Omni PGA Frisco Resort.

The KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship, the most historic and prestigious Major
Championship in senior golf, will be contested May 24-28, 2023, on Fields Ranch East
at PGA Frisco. The Championship will bring the most accomplished golfers in the world
over the age of 50 to the area, including 2022 Senior PGA Champion, Steven Alker.

For the next six weeks, the Championship-long Grounds Ticket Package will be sold at
a 10% savings during a special holiday offer. The Championship-long ticket package
starts at $205.

“We’re excited to share this special holiday offer, and all of us at the PGA of America
look forward to welcoming spectators to the first Major Championship contested here at
PGA Frisco next May.” said Jason Mengel, Championship Director of the 83rd
KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship. 

Tickets can be purchased for the 83rd KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship at
srpgachampionship.com/tickets. 

Daily grounds ticket prices for the 2023 KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship range
from $30 for Wednesday’s practice round, $45 for the first round on Thursday, $50 for
Friday’s second round, and $55 for the final two rounds over the weekend. All grounds
tickets include access to the Championship grounds at PGA Frisco, Championship
merchandise shop, water at concessions, and other spectator amenities.

Premium Club tickets begin Thursday of Championship week and will range from $550
to $650 for daily club tickets. Club tickets grant access to an open-air entertainment
space and an outdoor viewing deck overlooking both the 16th and 17th holes. Club
tickets also include a chef-inspired, all-inclusive culinary experience and open bar,
executive restrooms, and preferred corporate parking.

The PGA of America will offer complimentary tickets to military members and youth. As
part of the PGA of America’s mission to grow the game of golf, children 17 years old
and younger will be given free entry into the Championship when accompanied by a
ticketed adult. 

Military members and one guest will also receive free admission for a one-day pass.
This includes Active Duty, Retirees, Veterans, Reserve and National Guard.

Proceeds from the 2023 KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship will benefit PGA
REACH, the charitable foundation of the PGA of America. PGA REACH aims to
positively impact the lives of youth, military, and diverse populations by enabling access
to PGA Professionals, PGA Sections, and the game of golf as a whole. 

Ticket purchasers, volunteers and corporate hospitality purchasers at the 2023

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/gy116bcmvx9kut5/AADaMzMzLSlptE1c6G7hKo_Da?dl=0
https://www.srpgachampionship.com/2023
https://www.pga.org/
https://www.omnihotels.com/hotels/pga-frisco?utm_source=gmblisting&utm_medium=organic
https://www.srpgachampionship.com/tickets


KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship will receive priority access to offerings at future
Championships at PGA Frisco, including the 2027 PGA Championship.

In addition to the KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship, Fields Ranch East at PGA
Frisco will be home to an unprecedented cadence of championships, with 26 scheduled
over a 13-year span, including two PGA Championships. Future championships to be
held at PGA Frisco include the KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship in 2023 and
2029; the KPMG Women's PGA Championship in 2025 and 2031; and the PGA
Championship in 2027 and 2034. 

For more information about corporate hospitality offerings at the 83rd KitchenAid Senior
PGA Championship, visit srpgachampionship.com/hospitality.

For more Information about all future spectator championships at PGA Frisco, visit
pgachampionship.com/frisco. 

###

ABOUT THE KITCHENAID SENIOR PGA CHAMPIONSHIP
The Senior PGA Championship was born in 1937 on the grounds of Augusta National
Golf Club. Since then, famed champions such as Sam Snead, Arnold Palmer, Gary
Player, Jack Nicklaus, Tom Watson, Lee Trevino, Raymond Floyd and Colin
Montgomerie have hoisted the Alfred S. Bourne Trophy. 

ABOUT THE PGA OF AMERICA
The PGA of America is one of the world’s largest sports organizations, composed of
nearly 28,000 PGA Professionals who work daily to grow interest and inclusion in the
game of golf. For more information about the PGA of America, visit and follow us on
Twitter, Instagram and Facebook.

ABOUT KITCHENAID
Since the introduction of its legendary stand mixer in 1919 and first dishwasher in 1949,
KitchenAid has built on the legacy of these icons to create a complete line of products
designed for those with a passion to make. Today, the KitchenAid® brand offers
virtually every essential for the well-equipped kitchen with a collection that includes
everything from countertop appliances to cookware, ranges to refrigerators, and whisks
to wine cellars. To learn more, visit KitchenAid.com or join us at
Facebook.com/KitchenAid and Twitter.com/KitchenAidUSA 

MEDIA CONTACT
Jonathan Deutsch, Tony Fay PR | 469.534.8525 |  jonathan@tonyfaypr.com
Nikki Marquardt, PGA of America | 561.371.4680 | nmarquardt@pgahq.com 
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